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Educational resources shouldn’t be limited, public schools are for all people, from all 

backgrounds. Children deserve the opportunity to explore different perspectives, 

schools and libraries are much better places for this than the internet. I’ve heard from 

students about recently banned books and the trend is disturbing.  


